
FROST ROAD ELEMENTARY PAC 
AGM Meeting Minutes 

May 15 2024 

*Please note information is subject to changes prior to the adoption of meeting minutes, at the 
next PAC meeting scheduled in September of 2024 

 

 
 

Meeting called to order 6:05 pm 

In Attendance: Boris Deuma, Amen Sangha, Sunam Gill, Mal Shahab, Andrew Shook, Christie 

Switch, Rose Dallasheh, Laura Wirtz 

Approval of Minutes: April minutes were approved by Sunam, seconded by Amen 

: 

-the grade 5s have returned from Victoria and the grade 7s have returned from camp, both 
trips were a great success, and students were blessed with amazing sunny weather!  

- sketches have begun on the school pillars and they will be ready to paint soon 

-new laptops have been purchased and they will be ready for students to use early next year  

-Track and Field has begun and the meet will happen at North Surrey Secondary with 5 other 
schools participating! 

-Hip hop classes will start on June 10th 

-  and 3 Indigenous presenters will be 
welcomed during this time 

-several new families have been welcomed to the Frost Road community! 

 

- As part of the approved budget for gaming funds under school wide activities the PAC has 
provided the allocated $2000 to help with the funding for the grade 7 camp trip and $400 
for garden beds.  
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-The school submitted a purchase order for library furniture as part of the library 
beautification and the PAC provided the remaining amount of approximately $3000 of the 
approved budget amount of $8000. 
 
-As part of the approved budget for gaming funds, the PAC will provide funds to be 
dispersed for the upcoming Sports day and Teacher appreciation potluck
 
 
-the PAC is currently on budget with our gaming funds as well our general funds 
Other items of note: 

-Next fun lunch will be on May 24th, this will be the last fun lunch of this school year 

-Teacher appreciation Potluck will be on June 21st as this is National teacher day as well as 
National Indigenous day, volunteers will be needed! 

-the PAC will provide snacks for the upcoming sports day as well as the grade 6 immunizations  

-congratulations sign has been ordered for the grade 7s and will be up on the day of the leaving 
ceremony on June 20th 

AGM nominations 

The following roles were up for nomination: 

1.PAC chair-Sunam was nominated and accepted 

2.Vice chair-Laura was nominated and accepted 

3.DPAC chair-Rose was nominated and accepted 

Meeting adjourned at 6:34pm 

 


